Dear Mission Partners,

Have you heard of how God is working through dreams to bring Muslims to Jesus throughout the
Middle East & Africa? Many of these stories have been reported by missionaries.

A Muslim friend of one of our missionary catalysts in Tampa recently shared that he had a
dream, and he didn’t know what it meant. Our mission catalyst shared his friend’s dream with
our team, and a missionary in Philadelphia said that his Muslim friend from Bangladesh had the
exact same dream. A Muslim from North Africa in Tampa and a Muslim from Bangladesh living
in the Northeast had the same dream! The dream was of a snake swallowing up smaller snakes.
The Bengali Muslim had gone to a religious leader who told him, “It means a larger truth is
swallowing smaller truths.” In our meeting, I also reminded the group of the story in Exodus, a
story neither of these Muslim men had ever heard before. Our mission worker in Tampa went
back to his Muslim friend and shared what he had learned about his dream. Soon after, his friend
expressed that he was wrestling with considering the Christian faith.

This story is ongoing, but God is clearly at work among unreached peoples. Your partnership
plays a major part in stories like this one too!

It’s Christmas soon, and many of us will watch It’s a Wonderful Life (again). And along the
same lines, without partners like you, we couldn’t have started Global City Mission at all. We
certainly wouldn’t have mobilized a missionary to Muslims in Tampa. We wouldn’t be able to
share about an Iraqi woman who found faith in Christ, or a Taiwanese being drawn to the gospel
or an Iranian hearing about Jesus or a Russian neighbor becoming a disciple who is now reaching
out to others in her Phoenix community. We wouldn’t have the same opportunity to equip &
mobilize churches to do the same kind of things in their own communities either. Without these
partnerships from both churches and individuals, we wouldn’t have been able to tell these stories.
It simply wouldn’t have happened. God chooses to work through people, and He has indeed
worked through you.

~ As we wrap up 2023, I want to express our deep appreciate for your partnership with Global City
Mission. Thank you!!! Your continuing partnership makes a world of difference. It gives us a
financial foundation to stand on. As we step into 2024, one of our goals is to increase the number
of partners sharing in this mission. Will you pray with us for this increase? There is so much
more to do for God’s Kingdom among the nations in cities, and we are just getting started.

Grateful For You,

Dr. Jared Looney
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